
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 
Finance Department 
Form No. 142-8R3                                                                  DATE SUBMITTED:  04/21/2020  

BID NO. 
 

7640 

BID TITLE 
 

2018/2019 Arterial and Minor Streets Maintenance, Phase 1 and 2 

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 
 

Public Works 

DATE BID OPENED 
 

02/13/20 

BIDS RECEIVED  (8)                       INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)                      ESTIMATED COST: $5,818,032.50 
 
BIDDERS:    BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH:   May 13, 2020   AMOUNT BID 
 
Onyx Paving Co, Inc.    Anaheim, CA      $5,050,000.00 
Hardy & Harper, Inc.     Lake Forest, CA     $5,577,000.00 
Sialic Contractors Corporation  Downey, CA      $5,749,667.50 
R.J. Noble Company    Orange, CA      $6,072,070.50 
Hillcrest Contracting, Inc.   Corona, CA      $6,239,571.90 
EBS General Engineering, Inc.  Corona, CA      $6,254,011.90 
All American Asphalt    Corona, CA      $6,360,145.00 
Hanson Aggregates Pacific Southwest, LLC San Diego, CA     $7,590,279.54 
 
 
 
BID DESCRIPTION:  The project entails maintenance improvements on Minor streets and one Arterial Street 
throughout the City of Riverside. The Arterial Street will be Canyon Crest Drive from 450 feet north of 
intersection of University to the Spruce Street intersection. This project generally includes, but is not limited to, 
the reconstruction of asphalt pavement, ARAM, concrete sidewalks, driveways, pedestrian ramps, cross gutters, 
curb and gutters; adjustment of water meter boxes, water valve covers and sewer, storm drain and electrical 
manholes; removal and replacement of traffic striping; and installation of traffic signs. The project also includes 
a median and signing/striping modification at SR-91 Eastbound exit ramp at Central Avenue. 

 
 
Bid Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)            10% Surety Included              Contract 
                    10% Surety not required           Purchase Order  
         
Lowest Responsible Bidder  Amount of Award 
 
Onyx Paving Co, Inc.   $5,050,000.00 
 
COMMENTS: 
The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 23256. The Public Works 
Department concurs with this recommendation and will be submitting a report. 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:                                   Date: Purchasing Manager 

JMcCoy
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